
Thankful for the Lakes Fairways Men  

Since the October article, we have been gearing up for an exciting new 

season. Big thanks to the work of the Men and Eddie Flynn for the October 

events raising the funds for the Marquee and CERT’s. Everyone was on 

the dance floor this October; even Sheldon was showing some moves with 

Beth. You have to come and join in next time.  

With the Mike, Dick, and John Back for their Northern vacation, they are 

ready to get to business. Check out the Calendar posted on the board and 

the HOA Website. 

For November,  

We will support the Craft fair Nov 4+5,  

Veterans Ceremony Nov 11, please contact John if you are interested in 

speaking. 

Meeting Nov21, to finalize the Dinner and December activities. 

Thanksgiving set-up and dinner Nov 22 + 23. (We will be getting support 

for ELS this year with the Food, we need cooks for Turkeys we have 5 

spots left, Sign up) We will be selling tickets to the event soon here at 

Saturday Coffee. 

PS: the best place to get updates on all events is Saturday Coffee at 

9:00am. Come check it out. Or follow Facebook for updates as well. 

Sincerely Your Board, 

John Donahue, Mike McCarthy, John Spada, and Dick Hayes. 

 


